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From: David FROST  
Date: Monday, 3 June 2024 at 12:52 
To: <consultatiins@canterbury.gov.ul> 
Subject: Brook lands Farm Development 
 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
I OBJECT TO THE PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT AT BROOKLANDS FARM . 
 
Whitstable will suffer: 
 
More sewage in the sea. 
 
More cars, more traffic, more pollution. 
 
More people- less healthcare and dentists 
 
More Flooding 
 
More hosepipe bans due to more demand on water supply 
 
Loss of Whitstable’s Countryside. More Concrete 
 
Loss of Wildlife 
 
Loss of Agricultural Land. 
 
Please say no to this development for the sake of Whitstable, its people and future generations. 
 
 
David Frost 
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